Monday: June 21, 2021

Re: [HB 2634]: "Allows surviving spouse or disabled heir of individual whose homestead was granted deferral under homestead
property tax deferral program to continue deferral without having owned or occupied homestead for five years."

The "Homestead Property Tax Deferral Program” is a "Fair and Equal" program which is well constructed and Oregonians should be
proud of their Legislature for [HB 2587 (2019)].

| SUPPORT [HB 2634] WHOLE HEARTILY!
David S. Wall

Mr. Oregon concurs.



